
Melissa Schmit 

From: Patrick Smith 

Sent: 

To: 

Monday, January 11, 2016 11:43 AM 

Heather L. Wayne 

Subject: FW: Crocker Wind Project 

From: Gates, Natalie [mailto:natalie_gates@fws.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 6:47 AM 
To: Patrick Smith 
Subject: Re: Crocker Wind Project 

Any modifications possible to adhere to guidelines and avoid/reduce wildlife impacts would be good. Though 
the project boundaries may be mostly set, I'm guessing there's wiggle room on turbine placement? Best to avoid 
natural habitats and aim for crop ground whenever possible. 

-Natalie

Natalie Gates 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
Ecological Services South Dakota Field Office 
420 South Garfield Avenue, Suite 400 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501 
Phone: 605-224-8693, Ext. 227 
Fax: 605-224-9974 
http://www.fws.gov/southdakotafieldoffice/ 

On Fri, Oct 23, 2015 at 4:27 PM, Patrick Smith <Patrick@geronimoenergy.com> wrote: 

Hi Natalie, 

Thanks again, useful comments. On compliance with the WEG tiers, we have a pretty well established project boundary, 

and have had one for quite some time making modifications that are broadly discussed in the WEGS in tiers 1 and 2 

quite challenging, though I will evaluate the project and determine if there are small modifications that could be 

informed by them. Is that consistent with your thinking? 

Patrick Smith 

Director of Env. Planning 

7650 Edinborough Way 

Edina, MN 55435 
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